Norb Ziegler

I am strongly opposed to issuing any additional permits to Cooke Aquaculture for their Atlantic
salmon net pens. Based on their past performance, which put our native salmon (wild and hatchery
raised) and other marine life at risk, they should not be rewarded with additional permits. In my

opinion, they cannot be trusted. The priority should be to eliminate all risks in protecting our native
salmon.



